Bristol-Myers Squibb statement on access to medicines 

12 April 2005

Brian Henry, Corporate & Business Communications, Bristol-Myers Squibb, provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to concerns raised by Médecins Sans Frontières, Oxfam and other groups in the following articles:

- Guatemalan HIV patients slam new trade rules - Reuters, 30 March 2005:
http://www.alertnet.org/thenews/newsdesk/N30211004.htm 
- New Guatemalan law and intellectual property provisions in DR-CAFTA threaten access to affordable medicines - Médecins Sans Frontières, 11 March 2005:
http://www.msf.org/countries/page.cfm?articleid=D7E7D6AF-DB57-4521-B44914317B0DEC1F
- Data Exclusivity & Access to Medicines in Guatemala - Doctors Without Borders / Médecins Sans Frontières, Feb 2005: 
http://www.cptech.org/ip/health/trade/cafta/msf022005.html 
“Bristol-Myers Squibb is focused on broadening access to all of our medications throughout the world.  Through a unique partnership of several pharmaceutical companies and United Nations agencies, we continue to expand a program that offers HIV medications at significant discounts to countries at prices based on a variety of factors specific to that country.  We have worked with governments around the world to expand access to medications and price them appropriately.  We welcome the opportunity to continue our collaborations with governments and with other interested organizations so that we can truly ensure we are providing important medicines to everyone who needs them.”
